

Cavite Girl Scout Council

MVS Building, Saluysoy Road,

Brgy. San Agustin, Trece Martires City, Cavite

Tel. No. (046) 435-7283 email add: gsp\_cavite@yahoo.com.ph

April 4, 2018

CHERRYLOU D. DE MESA

Schools Division Superintendent
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
DepEd- Province of Cavite



Dear Ma'am:

Greetings!

We would like to inform you that the scheduled **Outdoor Training Course** on April 10-13, 2018 in Dasmariñas II Central Elementary School, Dasmariñas City, Cavite has been postponed and it will be moved on **April 17-20** at **Alfonso Central Elementary School**, **Alfonso Cavite**.

In connection to this may we request from your good office to allow the districts to send their participants to the new scheduled of the event.

Here's hoping for your usual support and cooperation without which Scouting in Cavite province will not be a success.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

GERARUDES R. DADAL
Council Executive

cc: MILAGROS H. NORCIO

GSP-Key Administrator, Province of Cavite Commissioner on Program GSP, Cavite District Supervisor, Alfonso, Cavite